
I would like to provide feedback about air traffic noise over Castle Pines North. 
There have been a number of instances of multi-engine prop or turboprop aircraft 
flying over CPN between 11 PM and 1 AM. The noise generated during the flyover is 
loud enough that it is easily heard inside a residence even above the ambient 
household noise (from TV or radio).
 
Thank you,
 
Keith Grant


